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15th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have a new significant peanut allergy in school and in line with Health and Safety considerations 
we need to adopt a 'nut free' status at school. This means no nuts in snacks or packed lunches 
please. 
 
Please check the ingredients list for any food items for the statement 'contains no nuts' before 
sending to school. Cereal bars in particular can contain hidden nuts and we ask you save these 
snacks for home. 
 
I know you will agree with me that the safety of our children and community are paramount and 
thank you in advance for your care and consideration in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 Julia Dickson 

 
Head Teacher 
The Whartons Primary School 
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